
 

 

 

 Friday 26th May 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers,   
 

 

 

A message from the Headteacher 

We’ve enjoyed a fun Judaism week and learnt a lot about this faith and their celebrations – Eric Cohen is very 

knowledgeable and funny.  As it is getting warmer now, please could I politely request that you cover your children with 

high factor sun cream before they come to school. There is sun cream which lasts up to 8 hours so there is no need to 

reapply throughout the day. Also please bring in school sun hats to wear – if you do not have one please see Mrs Hartshorn 

or Mrs Markham at the Reception office. They are priced at £2.50. Many thanks. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 6th June Back in school after half term 

Tuesday 13th June Year 3 Strings concert in the school hall 9.30am  

Wednesday 14th June New Parent Intake evening in the school hall at 6.30pm 

Tuesday 20th June Key Stage 2 - Junior Sports day at 1.30pm 

Wednesday 21st June Key Stage 1 – Infant Sports day at 1.30pm 

Friday 23rd June Year 3 Class assembly - Choices 

Sunday 9th July Summer Fayre 

 

Please ‘like’ our FOSJ Facebook page – The more shares, comments and likes we get the better our communication becomes – thanks. 

 

FOSJ Bonus Ball: £25.00 Prize – Wednesday 24th May 2017 – Bonus Ball number 37 – lucky winner Oscar Lythgoe 

 

This weeks’ Superstars/Lunchtime Friday Top Table 

A very big well done to the following children who have being making an extra special effort, been a credit to themselves and have earned 

the most team points for their classes this week. As an added bonus ‘Top Table’ winners will earn an extra ten points for their team!! 

Reception – Harrison Howarth   Year One –  Bradley Weir 

Year Two – Brooke Collier   Year Three – Summer Crook 

Year Four –Harry Govin   Year Five – Olivia Worrall     

Year Six – Lewis Thrush 

 

 
 

Extra Curricular Clubs and Sporting Fixtures for week beginning 2nd May  

Monday – Rugby 

Wednesday – Multi – skills for Reception class 

Thursday – Year 2 Gardening club (First week back for 4 weeks) 

Quote of the week  

Year three children said that they enjoyed Eric Cohen’s song, eating his special sweets and listening to the squirrels in the 

ark story. The best bits were when he knocked on his head and said ‘I wear a kipper’ and when he showed us his superman 

socks and pretended to be superman with a cape. 

Have a great half term in the sunshine. 

 

Stay safe 

Miss M Daley 

 

 
St Joseph’s beat Gilded Hollins on Wednesday 46 – 0  

So we are now through to the John Woods Cup final which will take place after our half term break.  
 

Tonight our school rugby team are playing Leigh CE in the final of the Post Office cup. Good luck St Joseph’s 

 

Netball  

Our Netball team came 4th in the East and West schools tournament.  

Well done to Chloe Gotheridge, Scarlett Moss Turner, Sadie Toher Horne, Maddie Andrews,  

Melissa Jones, Lily Robinson and Nate Riding. I am proud of you all. 

 
   
 

 

 

 

 


